
TOWN OF MONTVILLE 
MEETING OF THE SCHOOL BUILDING COMMITTEE 

February 4, 2009 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
The Wednesday, February 4, 2009, meeting of the School Building 
Committee has been cancelled.  The Committee will meet next on 
Wednesday, February 18, 2009, at 7:00 p.m. in the Montville High 
School Library/Media Center.  


